
Screen Gems Productions, Inc. 
235 W. Central St 
Natick, MA 01760 

 
 
 
March 2, 2020 
 
 
Dear Sudbury Resident, 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that Screen Gems Productions, Inc. is 
currently scheduled to film scenes for a feature film during the month of 
March in and around the Wayside Inn Historic District, 72 Wayside Inn 
Rd. , Sudbury MA 01776. 
 
The two streets adjacent to the Wayside Inn property, Dutton Rd & 
Wayside Inn Rd, will on occasion have traffic control with Dutton Rd 
experiencing full closure on certain days.  We have placed message 
boards on both to alert commuters and are working closely with the 
Town of Sudbury, the Police Department, the Fire Department & the 
D.P.W. to make sure everything goes smoothly.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email me at 
e.f.ferrari13@gmail.com or call at 404-317-4837.  
 
On behalf of the crew we would like to thank you for your consideration 
as we look forward to filming in beautiful Sudbury. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Frankie Ferrari 
Asst. Location Manager 
404-317-4837 
e.f.ferrari13@gmail.com 


